John Phillips

Rayonier needs to be held accountable for a full and complete cleanup and restoration of the old
Rayonier Port Angeles Mill site. They have managed to stall doing anything at all with this for 28
years, leaving a valuable piece of property useless to anyone. Between the Mill and their timberland
holdings, Rayonier has reaped the rewards of the Olympic Peninsula substantially. Walking away
from, and leaving a mess that they created is unacceptable. The Rayonier Mill site needs to be
completely cleaned up so that every inch can be utililized by future generations.



